Town Village of Harrison Inter-Office Memorandum

To: Richard Dionisio, Supervisor/Mayor and Members of the Town Board

From: Maureen MacKenzie/Comptroller

Date: November 29 2022

Re: Town Board Meeting December 1 2022

Request by Comptroller Maureen MacKenzie for authorization to accept the following donations for the Holiday Project 2022:

Andrew S Katcher and Michelle J Katcher	\$	100.00
Robert J Vujtech and Courtney Vujtech	\$	150.00
Lisa Faillace-Sciliano and Frederick W Sciliano	\$	150.00
James V Capiola and Christina A Capiola	\$	300.00
Jeffrey and Amy Price		150.00
Jose Lopez and Cecilia Fucuy	\$	100.00
Julie M Permutt	\$ \$	50.00
Gabriel Nechamkin and Beth L Nechamkin	\$	200.00
Marc J Badner and Nancy S Badner	\$	50.00
Marcelo C Modica and Marcy Modica	\$	150.00
Brian Potash and Robin Potash	\$ \$ \$ \$	250.00
Philip J Mule	\$	250.00
Timothy Hodes	\$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$	150.00
Joseph Fasciglione and Maria Fasciglione	\$	100.00
Christina Gould	\$	150.00
Gregory Cuneo and Anna Cuneo	\$	300.00
Danielle Dunne	\$	150.00
Stephen and Barbara Malfitano		150.00
Milo Ben Carver and Chloe Fiona Aitken	\$	300.00
Helen Cannistraci	\$	150.00
James M and Susan S Dubin	\$	100.00
Edward D Van Dolsen and Susan A Van Dolsen	\$	50.00
Carla J Lobel and Mark Lobel	\$	300.00
Mark A Spano and Kim Spano	\$	100.00
Life Church of New York	\$	600.00
Columbiettes Auxiliary Father Edward F O'Sullivan	\$	100.00
Amy and Billy Sherman	\$	60.00
Lynn and Burt Wallack	\$	250.00

Total:

\$ 4,910.00